
 

PUBLIC MEETING 
SAVE HARRINGAY POST OFFICE 

A public meeting has been arranged for Tuesday 7th March 
2017, against plans to close and franchise the Post Office in 
Harringay. Local residents are urged to attend to air their 
views, ask questions and find out more about the campaign 
to save this Post Office.  
 

South Harringay School 
Mattison Road N4 1BD 

Tuesday 7th March 2017 ~ 7:30pm – 9:30pm 
 
 

Speakers:  

 David Lammy: Tottenham MP 
 Zena Brabazon: Labour Councillor, Harringay Ward 
 Andy Furey: Communication Workers Union Official 

 Post Office representative invited 

  
All Welcome: Have Your Say 



 
A MESSAGE TO THE PUBLIC: PROTECT THE CROWN OFFICE 
IN HARRINGAY! 
• Post office Ltd are putting the future of your Post Office at risk, 
with their plans to close Harringay Crown Post Office and replace it 
with a downgraded franchise model.  
 
• This will lead to an inferior Post Office for customers and local 
businesses. The changes are simply a cost cutting exercise which 
will have a huge impact on the service you receive.  
 
• Crown Post Offices offer a dedicated specialist service, by highly 
skilled, trained Crown Post Office staff. The staff who work in 
Harringay Crown Office have the experience and expertise to make 
sure that you get the highest standards of service at your Post 
Office.  
 
• That experience and the hands-on control of the Post Office is 
especially vital when things go wrong.  
 
• It is more likely the new office will have to recruit its own staff 
that, will no doubt, be on lower terms and conditions. Moreover, 
the specialist trained and committed service will be lost to the 
customers in these post offices.  
 
• The move will also mean the Post Office will be moved into a 
shop with smaller space and fewer counters. 


